
USD 270  
2025-2026 Student Enrollment Information  

 
 
Pre-Enrollment for new students only to USD 270 for the 2025-2026 school year is now open.  
 
Depending on your current address and/or status, you will need to select the appropriate 
application provided below. The information below will help guide you in selecting the form that 
is right for you.   
 

 
 
 
This application is for NEW applicants who LIVE OUTSIDE the USD 270 school 
district. 
This application must be submitted between June 1 and June 30, 2025. 
*Nonresident students previously accepted to USD 270 do not need to apply 
again. 

 
25-26 USD 270 Application for NEW Nonresident Student Enrollment 

 
 
 

 
 
 
This application is only for NEW students LIVING IN the district and planning to enroll 
in USD 270 next school year.  Later this summer, once enrollment is open, you will 
receive an email with instructions on signing into PowerSchool with a parent account 
and submitting all official student enrollment forms. 
 

25-26 USD 270 New Student In-District PRE-Enrollment 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As noted above, This is the USD 270 Pre-enrollment process.  All new and returning students will submit 
official enrollment through PowerSchool later this summer.  USD 270 will post information for official 
student enrollment at that time.  We thank you in advance for taking time in reading this information and 
providing us with the preliminary information ahead of time that will make the official 
enrollment process much easier in July.  Wishing you and your family a safe and happy 
summer! 

 
  USD 270 Administration  

https://forms.gle/pyBGTugiu7T6sPZw8
https://forms.gle/dNK9S8XMqDhWEBHw7

